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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2025 12/18/2024

Rule Change Intent

Horses and ponies are microchipped for identification purposes. Scanning the microchip and comparing it with what is written on the Measurement Form and 
in registration assures the identity of the horse being measured. If microchips do not match, or multiple microchips exist, adding this information to the 
Measurement Form or notes allows USEF to determine the outcome.

Proponent Details Contact Information

USHJA Katie Patrick

kpatrick@ushja.org
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